
 

 

This year, students have decided to honor Dr. Seuss as their classroom 

hero!  To learn about Dr. Seuss, students completed an author study, 

which involved reading two biographies.  From the reading, students 

learned that becoming an author was not an easy task for Dr. Seuss.  

Students were surprised to learn that initially, 27 publishers refused to 

publish his first story.  Despite the disappointment of rejection, Dr. Seuss 

did not give up!  In 1937, Dr. Seuss successfully published his first story, 

And to Think That I Saw It on Mulberry Street.   

 

To further study Dr. Seuss, students read numerous Dr. Seuss classics.  

Stories read in class include The Cat in the Hat, Yertle the Turtle, Fox in 

Sox, and Green Eggs and Ham.  Following each reading, students 

identified the meaning or moral of each story.  Classroom 104 is proud to 

call Dr. Seuss our 2017 hero! 

 



 


